September 27, 1998

Federal Communications Commissions
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

FCC ID: BCE-SAT-REM

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised of two issues related to the electronic filing Washington Laboratories, Ltd. is performing
on behalf of our client, GN Netcom, Inc.

For the purposes of the 731 form, item #16 should read as follows:

Delta Electronics Testing
Venlighedsvej 4
DK-2970 Horsholm
Denmark

Item #16 of the 731 form provided for electronic filing would not allow for input other than Washington
Laboratories, Ltd.

Secondly, a change of address for the Grantee Code BCE was faxed and mailed to the attention of Mary
Ann Bosley on Thursday, September 24, 1998.

Old Address New Address

GN Netcom, Inc. GN Netcom, Inc.
Components Division

7688 Executive Drive 77 Northeastern Blvd.
Eden Prairie, MN 55344 Nashua, NH 03062

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding these matters, please do not hesitate to contact me at
301/417-0220.

Sincerely,

Ann S. Miller
Engineering Assistant
Washington Laboratories, Ltd.



